
From: Ethne Swartz
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2009  
To: 'Microgen, R.Prince' 

Subject: Thank you for guest lecturing 

Dear Bob, 

It was a pleasure to have you lecture in a guest capacity in my Entrepreneurship and Strategy class and I look 
forward to inviting you to join my one of my classes again.  My students enjoyed the insights you were able to share 
with us about starting and growing Microgen Inc.  In parti cular we were all extremely impressed with the passion 
and energy you bring to developing rela onships and new revenue streams for your company.  The students 
appreciated having a sense of how very differently you appeared to approach the management of relati onships 
with the large corporate clients you have.  As an instructor it was very insightf ul to have you share the perspecti ve 
you have on the United Nati ons and the potenti al for business development with that organizati on. 

Sincerely, 

Ethne 

Dr. Ethné Swartz 
Associate Professor 
Chair, Marke ng and Entrepreneurship Department 
Silberman College of Business 
College at Florham 
285 Madison Avenue, M-MS1-03 
Madison, NJ 07940 
973 443 8296 
973 443 8847 Fax 
swartz@fdu.edu 


